
E R R A T A 

TO: All County Welfare Directors 

REFERENCt: All County Letter No. 91-19, Dated. February 25, 1991 

All County Letter (ACL) No. 91-19 indicated that PUB 170, 
"Receipt for Documen.ts" was a required poster. However ACL 
No. 91-12, dated February 5, 1991, indicated Con page 2, second 
paragraph J that "CWDs • • . already pr.ovidi.ng receipts on a routine 
basis need not post the notice [PUB 170]." (CWDs are advised 
that ACL 91-12 is correct.) 

We regret any inconvenience this may have caused. 




